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Hi everyone! 

  
We enjoyed a great summer activity in the sun this week and it was fantastic to meet 
everyone! 
The Boule game was fun and for the last individual boule competition Peter Nilsson won 
with his last cast which was a tough one.  
The team competition was won by Niklas Holmström and Amer Mir – congratulations for 
great teamwork! 
You’ll find some lovely pictures from this evening at 
intranet: https://intranet.lexher.se/galleri/boule-i-tanto-8e-juni-2021/ 
(Problems with login for intranet? E-mail Eva for assistance; eva.stenson@lexher.se 
  
CAKE TIME AGAIN😊 
 
Great work Mark with certification in RHCE! First RHCE certification at Lexher, fantastic! 
We celebrated with cake, of course! 
 
 

 
  
NEW ASSIGNMENTS 
 
Congrats to Mark one more time for also getting his first assignment as Linux engineer at 
Ericsson. 
Amer and Mark get to work in the same team at Ericsson, which is great news. 
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INTERNAL RECRUITMENT 
 
Many scheduled interviews have taken place last week and early next week the goal is to 
have the first recruitment ready and we will after  
this announce our new colleague in the team.  
  
RED HAT 
 
Mattias F is doing a great job, trying to get Red Hat training leads from our customers. 
Please let him know if you see any learning  
opportunities where you are. We still need to increase our market presence and awareness. 
The plan now from Red Hat is to start up with physical classroom training from January 
2022 – then we should fill all our trainings with eager students!  

 

Enjoy your upcoming weekend! 

  

Lexher Team 

  

 


